
  
 

 

 
 

 
 
Dear Valued Members, Donors and Visitors, 
 
Here’s hoping you had a fun and safe Fourth of July. Despite our differences, the United States 
remains a country that is a bastion of freedom and democracy and having a special day to 
celebrate is, well, special! 
 
The summer season at Fort Miles is in full swing with tours and programs every day of the week 
except Mondays.  
 
We hope to see you at Fort Miles this summer. 
 
Jim Pierce 
 
Secretary 
Fort Miles Historical Association 
 
President 
Fort Miles Museum & Historical Area Inc 
  

https://fortmilesha.org/happenings-july-2022/
http://fortmilesha.org/


 

Truck Tour of Fort Miles 
 

 
 

 
 
One of the Fort Miles’ summer tours, Truckin’ Through History, is featured in an article written by 
Susan Towers in the July issue of Delaware Beach Life. The quality of in-depth articles in Delaware 
Beach Life about Delaware history and people (such as country star and Delaware native Jimmie 
Allen) are amazing and well worth the price of a subscription. 
 

  
Read this interesting article today 

 

 

 
 
  

https://fortmilesha.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/07/DE-Beach-Life-Riding-Back-in-Time-Article.png


 

Getting the Word Out About Fort Miles 
 

 
 
With the formation of a Marketing & Publicity Committee, the Fort Miles Museum board has 
stepped up public awareness of Fort Miles. One initiative is a video specific to Fort Miles that runs 
on the Cape May-Lewes Ferry. Tyler Drieblatt, senior Delaware State Parks interpreter for Fort Miles, 
does a great job on the video.   
 

 
 
  

https://youtu.be/eOrIV3M7gwM


 

Mike Dunkes Adds To The Website 
 

 

 
 
Thanks to FMHA board member Mike Dunkes, an interesting history-related video on the surrender 
of German submarine U-858 at Fort Miles in May 1945 is now available. 
 

 
 

 
 
Fort Miles Historical Association 
PO Box 52  |  Lewes, DE 19958 
302-867-6265 

https://youtu.be/fyavDe7c1m8

